
January 17, 2024

Dear Berlin Community,

We would like to inform you that on Wednesday, January 24th, there will be a half day
exclusively for high school students. This decision is made to accommodate students
participating in the Algebra I Regents exam.

High School students not taking the exam will be dismissed at 11:00 am on their
regular bus routes. BHS students who attend Questar III and HVCC STEM High
School will attend as regularly scheduled.We appreciate your understanding and
cooperation in this matter.

It is important to note that Middle School students will have a regular school day,
with dismissal at our usual time of 2:07 pm.

We understand the importance of providing the necessary time and environment for our
students to excel in their academic pursuits. If you have any questions, please contact me
at dbernsley@berlincentral.org or (518) 658-1500 x1005. Thank you for your continued
support.

Warm Regards,

Dave

David S. Bernsley
Principal
Berlin Middle/High School
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